
 

 

 

 

 

February 6, 2024 
 

Jonestown Borough Council 

295 S. Mill Street 

PO Box 446 

Jonestown, PA 17038 
 

Dear Borough Officials: 
 

During the past month Light-Heigel & Associates, Inc. (LHAI) has been involved in the following 

items of interest to the Borough: 
 

1. TASA Grant 

• Information is being re-submitted to PennDOT. 

2. DCNR Grant – Park  

• Bonds and Insurance has been provided by the contractor.  

• Pre-Construction meeting will be scheduled with the contractors in the 

following weeks. 
 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Lee Strause Jr., EIT 
 

c: John R. Poff, P.E. 


